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Safeguarding Report 

 

• During the last 12 months there have been no safeguarding 

issues reported to me. 

• Completion the Diocese’s Parish Safeguarding Dashboard for All 

Saints Church is ongoing.  The Diocese is encouraging every 

parish to use this.  It is a place where all necessary parish 

safeguarding documents can be logged and records approvals of 

them by the PCC.  It provides a checklist of the need to keep 

them, where appropriate up to date. 

• There are some outstanding training courses to be undertaken 

by new members of the PCC who joined in April 2022.  They have 

been reminded of this.  Also, there are some who need to do 

refreshers due to it being over 3 years since they last completed 

them. 

• Emily Belfield has taken over from Andrew Povey-Richards as 

Parish Safeguarding Officer in March and she will be completing 

the training in the coming months. 


